

December 13, 2013

Karen Hacker Family Services Center Manager Family Care Center HANDS 1135 Red Mile Place Lexington, KY 40504

Dear Ms. Hacker,

On behalf of Safe Kids Fayette County, I am excited to share with your organization a program being launched in January 2014. As a *Crib for Kids* partner, Safe Kids Fayette County will be able to provide cribs to low income families, free of charge, as part of our ongoing Safe Kids Safe Sleep initiative.

We are pleased to be able to offer Family Care Center HANDS program the opportunity to continue working with Safe Kids in providing these cribs to your most at risk patients.

To participate in the Safe Kids Safe Sleep and Cribs for Kids Distribution program in 2014, we ask your agency to agree to the following:

- Assign a contact person to work with Safe Kids to implement this program at your agency.
- Allow Safe Kids to administer an informative training session to staff who will be working with potential recipients of the program. This training will take a maximum of one hour.
- Agree to have training sessions completed and program ready to launch by January 17, 2014.
- Follow established guidelines for the screening of recipients, and the distribution of educational materials and 10 *Graco Pack N Play* cribs.
- Arrange to receive and store the cribs at your facility.

Please contact the Safe Kids office if you are interested in learning more about this opportunity to help provide safe sleep environments for infants who may not have access to one.

Sincerely,

Program Coordinator